
January 2016 Welcome Back Faculty 

Advisors!

Hope you had a restful break. We are still registering students 

although the semester has officially begun. 

 Last day to add/swap classes is Friday, January 29th

 Late Start classes begin on Thursday, February 4th

Naugatuck Valley Community College

Center for Academic Planning & Student Success 

Call us at (203) 575-8025 or stop by the CAPSS Office for more information!

Reminder- the last day to use financial aid at the bookstore is February 8th.


